
From: McClendon,  Reginald

To: Oster, Kevin

Subject: RE:  IFB 15-03-19 - Award recommendation

Date: Thursday, May 08, 2014 11:51:10 AM

Hi Kevin,

I absolutely concur with your assessment. Significant difference in cost with the exception of the

offered discount which could never make up the difference. Thanks for your support role in

maintaining our efforts of providing a safe, secure and sanitary environment.

 

From: Oster, Kevin 
Sent: Thursday, May 08, 2014 9:56 AM
To: McClendon, Reginald
Subject:  IFB 15-03-19 - Award recommendation

 

Reggie I have created the abstract for this IFB. I am recommending that Diamond Glassworks be

awarded the contract.

Let me know if you concur.

 

Kevin L. Oster, MAS

Procurement Specialist

TUSD Purchasing Department

Tucson Unified School District

1010 E. 10th Street, Building B

Tucson, AZ - 85719

520-225-6094/ Fax: 520-225-6019

Kevin.Oster@tusd1.org

 

Delivering Excellence in Education Every Day "Grow - Reach - Succeed"

 

“Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information.

If you think you have received this e-mail in error, please advise the sender by reply

e-mail and then delete this e-mail immediately.”
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